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Hello, My name is Greg and I trade retail forex, and have been doing so for the last 5 years. The recent
changes made by the CFTC to change the maximum leverage to l:100 was a bit of a set back as I was
trading with a 1:200 leverage amount. Since the change, I have still done reasonable well. I do think
that there are traders out there that use too much leverage, but that is:
1. Their choice because of experience, and they maximize profits


